
On the 20th of April we had 
an amazing opportunity of 
taking a group of students 

over to Skill Zone in 
Gloucester to do a 

session on a sign language 
and symbols.

Each student was incredible, 
and the feedback we 

had was amazing!

We were able to teach all 
key signs and symbols 

which are used regularly 
within the SkillZone setting, 
and even taught some extra 

signs including the 
alphabet!

We had a fantastic morning 
and enjoyed the 

opportunity to teach all that 
we have learnt at AKS to the 

wider community.
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